
ATTACHMENT  F 

 

RECIPROCAL BORROWING AGREEMENT 

 

Each year, the Board of Trustees must inform the Illinois State Library whether or not the Elmhurst 

Public Library will participate in the statewide reciprocal borrowing program.  This program allows public 

library cardholders across the state to use their local library cards at all participating libraries.  Any 

library not participating in this program is not eligible to apply for any grants administered by the Illinois 

State Library, and its cardholders cannot check out materials from other libraries.   

The Library has participated in this program since its inception.  EPL receives a Per Capita Grant through 

the Illinois State Library, and Elmhurst residents use their library cards at neighboring libraries 

throughout the year.   

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Elmhurst Public Library Board of Trustees will participate in the 

statewide reciprocal borrowing program as a promulgated by the Illinois State Library for FY 2017.   


